
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents                               
 
We are once again excited to offer our children the opportunity to 
have home access to ‘Education City’, a learning tool used within 
school that has been renewed.     

 
Education City is a website packed full of educational games and 
activities for children to practise their English, Mathematics and 
Science skills.  It is an engaging and fun way for children to learn. 
To access the site we are asking for £5 per family for a subscription 
which will expire on 31st August 2020.  This is exceptional value 
for money as the children can access the whole curriculum for their 
year group.  This contribution will be used towards ongoing 
computing equipment upgrades.   
 
Once we have received a payment you will be supplied log-in details 
for home use. 
 
If you wish to see what Education City has to offer your child 
before deciding upon home access, please visit 
- https://www.educationcity.com/parents 
 
We hope you take advantage of this exciting and valuable resource. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs K. Cain  
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